

Cumberworth C.E. (A) First School

Cumberworth Lane, Upper Cumberworth, Huddersfield HD8 8NU Telephone: 01484 609818

Email: office@cumberworthfirstschool.co.uk Website: www.cumberworthfirstschool.co.uk

Head Teacher: Mrs M. S. Walker - Business Manager: Mrs Carole Kennerley

13th September 2022

Dear Parents and Carers

Please see below the information we have received from Locala regarding the flu immunisation for children which is due to be held in our school on Tuesday 1st November 2022.

National Flu Campaign

This autumn school term your child will be offered a flu vaccination in school. The vaccination is being offered to all children from Reception to Year 6 as part of a national health campaign to protect vulnerable people including young children from flu this Autumn and Winter.

Please click the link to complete the consent form as soon as possible, you will need the following code for your child's school 107741

https://www.locala.org.uk/services/immunisation-service/flu-vaccination-south-kirklees

It is <u>really</u> important that you complete the consent form, whatever your decision, so your child can be included in the school session or removed from our list to ensure no further follow up is made. If you have any problems completing the form please ring us on 0303 003 4488 and someone will be able to assist you with completing the form.



Wellbeing Linda Webster | Team Leader for Child Health and Safeguarding &

| Locala Health & Wellbeing | Child Health Services, Batley Health Centre, Upper Commercial Street, BATLEY, WF17 5ED | linda.webster@locala.org.uk | Tel: 0303 330 9105 | Child Health Admin Hub 0303 003 4381

The link is also available on our website so that you can click and follow the link. It can be found as follows: Parents/ Newsletters/ Flu Immunisation. It is important that you respond within 7 days.

Carole Kennerley
Business Manager